COASTAL BEND CHAPTER TAPT
Minutes
Wednesday, May, 15, 2013
The Coastal Bend Chapter meeting was called to order by Steve Bachleor at Frank’s Spaghetti House in Corpus Christi @ 10:20 am

Pledge

Prayer by Richard Davis

Steve had the Officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.
April  Minutes were approved and second

Treasurer’s report:


Scholarship account $1,064.00

Regular Account $915.00

Approved and second

Presidents Comments


WE appreciate our Vendors; use our vendor that is why they are here.

Thanks for a good year.


Our drivers are important!


Work on Speech contest and well as Scholarships let counselors know about these 


Self Certification-DPS

Comments:


Meeting dates will be posted on website along with speakers and sponsors

Committee Reports- TASBT workshop in San Marcos on August 1-3

Scholarship-each student receive a $500 scholarship



Kayla Gonzales from Hebbronville 
Brandon Medrano –Mathis ISD was presented with the Bob Parson Memorial Scholarship

Dr. Harvey Graves with Pinnacle matched the scholarship and they will receive a total of $1000 each.  Thanks Dr. Graves!

Elections for 2013-2014 Officers


Elections were held, officers for next year are:

2013-2014 Officers


President
Linda Madden


President Elect
Steve Bachelor


Secretary
Margaret Yarborough


Treasurer
Carol Trevino


Historian
Laura Villegas

Linda Madden presented Steve with a plaque, for his hard work!

Thank You!  Thomas Gulf Coast and Corpus Christi Freightliner for a wonder meal.  
Raffle

Adjourn

